
 
 

Public Notice 
 

The Lawrence County Engineer through its contractors will be conducting Herbicidal Spraying 
along County Maintained Road beginning May 23th and periodically throughout the summer in 
order to control invasive weeds, brush and grasses that cause obstructions to the traveling public. 
These applications will include guardrail and signs, roadside Johnson Grass and Brush. All mowed 
yards and maintained roadsides will not be sprayed.  
 
Anyone not wanting roadside brush / Johnson Grass sprayed along their property adjacent to the 
County Roadway may fill out a form available from the Engineer’s office agreeing to maintain the 
roadside along their property as opposed to County spraying. You may not opt-out of Roadside 
mowing unless you completely mow the entire right of way adjacent to your property.  
 
To obtain the Herbicidal Opt-Out application please visit our website at 
www.lawrencecountyengineer.org or contact the office at 740-533-4317. 
 
 
Patrick D. Leighty, PE, PS 
Lawrence County Engineer 

http://www.lawrencecountyengineer.org/

